Michelle Howard

Subject: FW: Proposed Perdido Community Park

Attachments: Jeb Ball.pdf

----- Original message -----

Date: 1/11/19 2:59 PM (GMT-06:00)

To: Jeb Ball < <u>Jeb.Ball@baldwincountyal.gov</u>> Subject: Proposed Perdido Community Park

Dear Commissioner Ball,

First of all, congratulations on your new position with the Baldwin County Commission. Here's hoping that, together, we can be successful in working on a project that will be beneficial to the Perdido Community portion of Baldwin County.

Attached is a proposal that we have made to the county regarding the development of a park in Perdido. Included is a map showing the 26 acres that we purchased at an auction that will make this possible. We, Morning Dove Baptist Church, want to donate the land to be used for the park. We believe the land to be the most expensive cost for the park. We are asking the county to develop the park and to let us know what portion of the land would make the best location. The Perdido Community is in favor of this development but to date we have had no success in moving forward.

We are asking for your help and would like to sit down and discuss this with you. Pror to this request to you, Commissioner Frank Burt was trying to help us. We pray that you can bring this project to completion. A park the size of the one in Latham will be sufficient.

Let's get together and talk more.

Regards, Brenda Nolan, Director of Communications 972-839-5885

Stanley Cox, Pastor

Edward Curry, Deacon

Sent from Outlook